



Dear June, Kathleen & Joan:

Tuesday:

The weather is still bad and will probably interfere with mail service while it is in this state.

I hope by now that you have received my last letter giving my decision. It gives me a little more time to think and talk about what I'm to do when I get out. Actually there won't be too much difficulty in getting out should I decide and I'll be able to make it in September this time. If I should get Training Command again I would really love it anyway.

Right now I'm pretty homesick. Seems I can't go anywhere or do anything that doesn't remind me of home and you. These next several weeks are

going to be very hard, honey.

Thanks for the info about Alvin. I have his Ft Worth address (he won't stay there long) but I'll wait awhile before writing. I owe so many people letters now. Dign, Luerman, Alvin, Mom everybody.

I hope the girls are all well and happy - give my regards to the folks.

I love you

Billy